
Share the Story! 
From the beginning of June 2024, our eleven years plus of hugely 
satisfying and fruitful involvement with “Open the Book” will come 
to an end.   

For a variety of reasons, we’ve decided to come out from under 
the Bible Society’s umbrella and go our own way, trying to tailor 
what we offer more closely to what our schools need. 

Almost a year of prayer and planning has gone into the decision.  It 
will fundamentally involve the same people, doing much the same 
thing: namely, sharing the stories that make up the Christian 
salvation narrative with the children in our four schools. Now, 
though, we’ll be drawing on a decade’s experience and the 
combined skills of the team, as we take this step of faith into new 
territory!  We’ll be using a three-year programme of lively new 
material, specially written for us, and new timetables that will 
mesh better with the school/church year. 

Please pray for all those involved: writers, committee members, 
team members, schools, and – above all – the children! 

The team members (nearly forty of them!) who go into our four 
schools are all very excited about this new adventure – and it 
would be wonderful to add to their number!  Contact Sue Rodd 
(541571) or any current OTB team member for more information.  

 


